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Bourns® Trimpot® Product Line
Announces 3361 Product Update Follow-up

As stated in a product update memo released in March 2007, Bourns® Trimpot® Product Line will 
transition to a new epoxy on June 11, 2007 (Date Code 724C). The new epoxy is tan in color and meets
all industry-processing guidelines and is environmentally friendly.

Along with the change in epoxy, a new rotor and modified housing will be implemented. Refer to
Figures 1 and 2 for more detail.
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Figure 1: Housing Modification

Figure 2: Old Rotor versus New Rotor




